
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary: 

• ‘New Fundraising Friends’ Team 

Meeting – all welcome! 17th 

September 5:00pm Virtual Zoom 

Meeting – please complete the 

Google Form if you wish to join 

for more information. 

https://forms.gle/sNosRnFWP3

JZotyL7 

• Children Christmas Cards – We 

have signed up with Art Projects 

for School Christmas Card 

Project – more details to follow. 

 

  

 

 
     
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the first edition of our 
Fundraising Friends Newsletter! 

 
Firstly we would like to welcome 
all of our new starters and their 

families! 
 

‘Fundraising Friends’ are a team 
of parent volunteers who run 

events in conjunction with Castle 
Hill to try and raise much needed 
funds that help to purchase items 

that the school budget cannot 
stretch to! We try and make the 

school experience for the children 
extra special and lots of fun! 

 
The aim of the newsletter is to 

share ideas and upcoming events/ 
dates to keep for your diary. Also 

to share ideas what we have 
already achieved with funds 

raised. 
 

The ‘Friends’ have been working  
hard over the past 6 months to 

come up with some fresh, exciting, 
new ideas and we cannot wait to 

share them all with you! 
 

We are always up for new ideas 
too so feel free to email us any 

ideas or offers of help! 
 

Our new email address is; 
gbff@chjs.net 

 
Have a great Term! 
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We are now working with The Ink 

Bin - a specialist teacher-led 

business which supports pupils to 

collect empty inkjet printer 

cartridges. They pledge to recycle 

as much single-use plastic as 

possible and send away cartridges 

for refilling in order to reduce 

carbon miles. For refillable 

cartridges, the company will give 

the school money which we can 

spend on exciting new equipment. 

The project aims to support 

children to be as eco-conscious as 

possible as well as learn through 

enterprise. Please check at home, 

at work and with friends and 

family to see if you have any old 

cartridges which can be brought 

into school- every cartridge makes 

a difference! 

 

 

  

 

‘Zoom’ into to our meeting on the 

17th Sept at 5:00pm to find out 

about joining our team.  

 

 

We have teamed up with Stikins 
Labels and they have already 
proved popular! We have already 
raised £50.76 from your orders. 
Parents are saying how quick they 
were delivered and are of good 
quality. 

To order, click on the labelplanet 
image at the bottom of the 
website or via stikins.co.uk. Quote 
our ref 3768. 
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